
 

  

  

SECTION 106 TRAINING 
YAP, FSM 

 

Don’t miss out when the Advisory Council on Historic Preservation  
brings its Section 106 training course to the Pacific Islands! 

Dates Location 

July 26-27 
Colonia, capital of State of Yap 

Federated States of Micronesia 

                                     
 

Register today for the only Section 106 course taught by the federal agency 
responsible for administering the National Historic Preservation Act’s Section 

106 review process. 
 

Hosted by the Yap Historic Preservation Office and held in conjunction with the National Park 
Services’ Pacific Islands Historic Preservation Consultation meetings with all 10 Historic Preservation 

Officers, their staff, and involved federal agencies 
 

For more information, visit www.achp.gov 
 

Section 106 Training  is a two-day course designed to provide an overview of the federal 

preservation program and introduce the purposes and principles of historic preservation reviews 
conducted under the National Historic Preservation Act of 1966, which requires federal agencies to 
assess the effects of their projects on historic properties. For those who would like to know more 
about what Section 106 requires, when it applies, who participates, and how a review is conducted, 
the first day of this workshop will provide a basic orientation. The continuation of the course will 
examine the four-step compliance process in greater depth with an emphasis on issues relevant to 
the Pacific environment. 

 
Taught by Advisory Council on Historic Preservation staff  engaged on a daily basis 

with Section 106 issues. Dr. Tom McCulloch and Ms. Blythe Semmer will be teaching the Yap 
course. Both Tom and Blythe have extensive, hands-on experience working with a variety of 
federal agencies on all aspects of Section 106. Tom is an archaeologist, and Blythe is a historian and 
preservation planner. 
 

For more information and registration, go to our website at http://www.achp.gov/ or contact Cindy Bienvenue at 
cbienvenue@achp.gov or 202-606-8521.   

 

We have a great training course planned and look forward to seeing you there!  
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